
 

Diamond Hills Men’s Association 

Minutes of Meeting August 8, 2019 
 

The August meeting was cancelled due to no pressing old or new business that needed to be addressed 

by the membership. 

 

Information on the upcoming Club Championship would be provided by separate correspondence. 

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Jay Braden 

Secretary 

 

 
 

Next Meeting:  Thursday, September 12, at 7 PM  

at the Diamond Hill Golf Club 
 

www.diamondhillmen.com – DHMA Website 

Diamond Hill Men’s Association Facebook:  Diamond Hill Men’s Golf Association 

www.diamondhilllub.com – Diamond Hill Golf Club Website 

Diamond Hill Golf Club Facebook:  DiamondHillGolfCourse 
 

Please adhere to our dress code of collared shirts – thanks. 

Stay friendly with the DHGC staff; if you have issues address them to David Britt 

or to a member of the DHMA Board. 
 

Stay on cart paths. Fill divots and repair ball marks. 

Keep carts at least 10 yards off the tee boxes and greens (unless you are on a cart path). 

(This also applies to carts with handicap flags.) 


